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Friday 8th March 2024

Weekly class Attendance 

FOUR ELMS PRIMARY SCHOOL

Message from Miss Fermor

Dates for your diary
Monday 11th March - Year 1 phonics screener workshop for parents 2:30pm
Monday 11th March - Class 4 rescheduled farm Trip 
Friday 15th March - Year 4 sleepover at Adventure Kidz
Friday 15th March - Red Nose Day - Wear something red for £1
Monday 18th March - Music Station Advertising Assembly (Timings TBC)
Tuesday 19th March - Year 5 CATS 
Wednesday 20th March - Class 3 Bore Place trip
Thursday 28th March - Finish at 1.30pm

CONGRAUTLATIONS!
To class 2 for this weeks highest

attendance at 93.7%
Here is our brand new Newsletter! 

This week the whole school has been involved in
celebrating Book Week. We launched the week with
a book swap, where children shared their favourite
book with children from other classes. On Tuesday,
the poet Paul Lyalls, delivered a whole school
assembly where he shared lots of his poems and
then worked with class 2,3 and 4 teaching them
different skills to use in poetry and each child
created their own poem. 
On Wednesday, Class 2 enjoyed a morning where
they were taught a story through drama based on
‘The Dragon of Krakow ’and in the afternoon Class 1
had fun in a workshop based on the story ‘Rumble
in the Jungle.' The character parade was a huge
success, thanks to everyone for all the wonderful
costume efforts! In class the children have been
creating poems which were shared at our poetry
slam today!



Welcome onboard, John!
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Class One  

Class News! 
Have a look at what your children have

been and will be learning about this term

Please remember to book your child’s
school lunch for the week. 

School lunch

Donations wanted
Class one are looking for some resources

can you help please? 

We would really love any of the following
dolls, doll blankets/clothes, small vehicles,       

bags for life, any unwanted buckets, seeds, seed
packets. Any home wear items, chopping boards,

fruit baskets, wooden utensils and wooden toy
food. Thank you!  

Class Two

Class Three
Year 4 will be going on their sleepover to

Adventure Kidz on Friday 15th March; here is the
letter that was sent out to parents. 

Year 3 have been invited for a sleepover click here
for the letter. Please remember to consent on

MCAS and fill in the form 

Class Four

Rescheduled farm trip - Our rescheduled trip to
the farm will take place on Monday 11th March.
Permission has already been granted for this.
Please remember packed lunch (please cancel
school dinner if you have already booked!) The

children will need to wear wellies and old clothes. 

Dont forget to complete your

Sponsored Read!

https://www.four-elms.kent.sch.uk/attachments/download.asp?file=4447&type=pdf
https://www.four-elms.kent.sch.uk/attachments/download.asp?file=4456&type=pdf
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Lost property Box

Please feel free to visit Mrs Holah in reception to have
a look through our lost property box. On Thursday 28th
March (last day of term) we will have a table outside

at collection for Parents/Carers to have a look
through. It is really important that all items are named    
     as this helps us return them to the rightful owner. If

you need to order name tags for school the My   
NameTags stickers are great for uniform or bottles. 
If you purchase from them you can use our school 
code 31496 and they donate 20 % to the School PTA 
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